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Supervisors attending the Project Defence 
 
According to the e-mail from Anne Larsson, the Faculty of Engineering and 
Science, dated 10 January 2018, the Study Board of Energy can approve that only 
one of more supervisors attends the project defence. 
 
In cases where there are two supervisors or more, the Study Board considers it 
completely justifiable that only one of the supervisors attends the project defence if 
they complement each other during the project work. Furthermore, if a supervisor is 
unable to participate in the entire project defence, then he or she must not attend 
at all and thus not be part of the marking procedure. 
 
 
The Study Board grants the possibility that not all supervisors are needed to be 
present at the project defence, if, and only if, the academic competences of the 
missing supervisor are covered by the supervisor that is present at the exam. 
 
The exemption will be available at the homepage of the Study Board. 
 
 
 
Best regards 
 
 
 
  
Birgitte Bak-Jensen 
Chair, Study Board of Energy 
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 Bent Rønsholdt 


